FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH

But we have this treasure in earthen vessels, that the excellence of the power may be of God and not of us.

2 Corinthians 4:7

FRIEND OF THE WEEK

Ken and Lisa Turnbull, Damarise, Hannah, Sarah, Ian and Andrew have lived in Mozambique for a few years and are now working on starting up a Christian university for Africans to be built in Zambia. Since last May they have been in the States, where Damarise and Hannah started college and where Ken and Lisa are making contacts and preparations for the start-up of African Christian University. Pray for the Lord's direction and provision in all the aspects of setting up the university and for health, safety and good adjustments this year for all the family.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday – 9:30 AM Women of the Cross Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting Wednesday – 8:00 PM Choir Practice Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies' Bible Study

All children ages 4-12 are invited to participate in **Junior Church**. Note the change in the ages of the children who may attend.

Remember that today and next week pictures will be taken to update the **Photo Board** in the hallway. Please make plans and take the time to have your family picture taken. This is a great help to newcomers to our fellowship.

Sunday February 14, 2010

Sunday Morning Prayer	9:00 AM
Sunday Morning Classes	9:30 AM
Sunday Morning Worship	10:45 AM
Message	John Glasser
Living the Glorious Life 2 Corinthians 4:1-15	

AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group 5:15 PM

Sr. High Youth Group 5:30 PM

Evening Service 7:00 PM

Message Steve Barthelemy

Having Purified Consciences
Hebrews 9:1-14

ANNOUNCEMENTS

There will be an **Ireland Mission** meeting next Sunday morning (February 21st) following the Morning Service. If you think you might be interested in going with the team to Ireland in August to help with the Holiday Bible Club, plan to attend this meeting. If you have any questions see Phil or Sheena Daniel.

There are still opportunities for you to minister in the **Nursery** on the Fourth Sunday (Sunday School hour) and also by joining the **Sunday Evening Cooking Rotation**. These are areas of great blessing to the church and we encourage you to consider your part in them.